
Story Time Selfie Challenge 
 

 

 
 
 
 

At DSAT we are firm believers that reading is one of the most important life 
skills you can posess. We also believe that the more opportunities children 
have to share books the greater their love of reading will become; this will 
help the children to become confident readers with a love of reading.  
 
To help us to continue to develop a love of reading across the Trust we will 
be attempting to get all 4,200 children who attend DSAT schools to share a 
story with someone over the same weekend.  
 
Children will be asked to share a story with a grown up and if possible take a 
photo of this. Photographs can be tweeted to @DSATLiteracy or tweeted to 
school accounts. Alternatively, you could send a picture in to school where 
we could make a display. If you don’t want to take a photo this is also fine 
because we understand how engaging the stories can be and it may be hard 
to drag yourself away from the story to grab a camera/ phone. 
 
If you are Tweeting photos, please can we only Tweet from an adult’s 
account. 
 
Our storytime selfie challenge will be on the weekend commencing Friday 
19th January.  
 
If you would like to see all of the other storytime selfies please follow 
@DSATLiteracy 
 
 
Happy Reading!  


